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The Director, Select Committee on Off-protocol Prescribing of Chemotherapy in New South Wales 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
My mother passed away after a long battle with cancer in February 2006. Her 
oncologist was Dr Kiran Phadke of whom she always spoke highly. 
 
She thought he was compassionate man and told us that she thought him to be a good doctor. 
I know nothing of her treatment under his care but I do know Dr Phadke socially. He appears 
to me to be a man of good character and very professional on the few times he has talked of 
his medical career and practice. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 




